
 

 

                    

 

ROAD RESURFACING ON A MAJOR THOROUGHFARE  

IN DEKALB COUNTY IS UNDERWAY 
  
Multiple resurfacing transportation projects have been completed in DeKalb County, and 
others are well underway thanks to the one-cent Special Purpose Local Option Sales Tax 
(SPLOST). This “voter-approved program”, funds a variety of transportation projects 
including road resurfacing, pedestrian facilities, and new trails. To date, DeKalb County 
SPLOST has completed over 150 miles of road resurfacing throughout the county. 
 
Pittman Construction Company has underway approximately 1.92 miles of roadway 
resurfacing on Pleasantdale Road from Tucker Norcross Road to: I-85. This 
improvement to the road will help to enhance travel safety for motorist and roadway 
facility users. Maintaining roads on high frequency throughfares is beneficial to the 
county and safety of the public..  
 
Dollars generated from DeKalb SPLOST have funded major county-wide transportation 
projects. CEO Michael Thurman and the Board of Commissions are in support of 
DeKalb SPLOST, which will generate an estimated $388 million in revenue over a six-
year period to improve county roads, infrastructure, libraries, parks, and public safety. 
For more information visit www.DeKalbSPLOST.com or follow the conversation on social media 
using hashtags #DeKalbSPLOST and #AllThingsSPLOST. 


